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CALL FOR NOMINATIONS TO SERVE ON THE APHP EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

ExCo needs new members in order to function as described in the constitution.

The Executive Committee of the APHP provides crucial day to day management and
decision making for the Association. Without this vital function the APHP will cease to exist
as an effective body representing and promoting the heritage profession.

Currently the members of the Executive Committee up for re-election, as they have served
their two-year cycle, are:

Dorelle Sapere
David Gibbs
Jonathan Stone
Yasmin Mayat

Elwin Harlech-Jones and William Martinson are in their second two-year cycle.

The APHP Constitution defines a Quorate Executive Committee as comprising a minimum of
7 members, with 6 in exceptional circumstances.

It is important that we receive nominations from members willing to serve on the ExCo.

If you are interested, if you want to advance your standing in heritage, or if you know of
someone who may be interested, please use the attached nomination form which should be
emailed to our secretary by not later than Wednesday the 22nd May 2024.
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